Twos Newsletter

July 2019

What a month June was! We have had several warm weather days where we got to have some fun in the sun. When we do get to go outside, we ALWAYS make sure we layer on the sunscreen. We also have water to drink, and spray ourselves with water to keep cool. Keep a lookout for a note for extra sunscreen; we use a lot! As soon as the weather gets a little warmer, and the rain stays away, we will be starting our water days. Those days will be every Monday and Tuesday. If you have not already brought in water day supplies, please do so ASAP. Inside the classroom, the twos were hard at work. We wrapped up our colors lesson and jumped right into our zoo animal lesson. The kids learned about snakes, giraffes, zebras, and we even made a class lion together using paint and pom-poms. We also learned more about summer, and all the fun activities we could do in the warm weather. With summer comes flies, so the kids practiced their fly swatting skills by using a fly swatter to paint. All of our artwork and pictures are up in the classroom, so please stop in and check them out. In July we look forward to more warm weather, and our America lesson for the 4th of July.

Reminders

First School is closed on Thursday, July 4th, in observance of Independence Day

-Ms. Regan

